
SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER
Tues 1 February - Tues 15 March
Restricted burning period - permit required

Wed 23 February (Change of Date)
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.

Wed 16 March
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda Council
Chambers, starting at 5.00pm.

Wed 16 March
Final rates instalment (4) due.
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DRIVE IN THIS
SATURDAY! 
The Drive In is back for
2022 with the first
screening this Saturday, 12
February showing West
Side Story. 

The canteen will not be
open for this screening,
however hampers are
available through the
Koorda CRC. Alternatively
you can BYO. Perfect for a
picnic under the stars! 
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PUBLIC NOTICE - CHANGE OF MEETING DATE

The Department of
Transport is no longer
authorised to collect
firearm licence fees or take
photo’s on behalf of the
WA Police service. 

Payments may be made at
the Post Office, however if
you need a new photo you
will need to attend a larger
centre such as Northam or
Wongan Hills.

FIREARM
LICENCE
PAYMENTS
REMINDER

Burakin - Wialki Road &
Maintenance Grading

LOCAL
ROADWORKS

RESTRICTED
BURNING
PERIOD

Please note the South car
park at the Koorda
Swimming Pool (off
Ninghan Road) is currently
closed and not accessible
due to leaking pipes. 

Please use the car park off
Haig Street until further
notice. 

Notice is hereby given that the Ordinary Council Meeting scheduled for Wednesday,
16 February 2022 has been changed to Wednesday, 23 February 2022. The Meeting
will start at the same time of 5.00pm in the Council Chambers, 10 Haig Street, Koorda.

Darren Simmons
Chief Executive Officer

Please note we are
currently in the restricted-
permit burning period
which runs from 1
February 2022 to 15
March 2022 

Any burning undertaken
requires a permit. To
obtain a burning permit,
please call one of the
below officers:

George Storer:
0428 846 062

Andrew Leeke:
0427 446 004

Gary Greaves: 
0428 843 015

Carl Fuchsbichler: 
0429 651 081

SWIMMING
POOL SOUTH
CAR PARK
CLOSED
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Rubbish                  Recycling



What can go into your recycling bin?
The following items can go into your recycling bins; glass, plastic, paper, cardboard,
aluminum and steel and liquid paperboard. For more information visit the Avon Waste
website. https://www.avonwaste.com.au/

AVON WASTE COLLECTION CALENDAR

President Jannah Stratford
stratfordj@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 036 889

Councillor Gary Greaves
greavesg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 843 015

Councillor Lea Smith
smithl@koorda.wa.gov.au
0448 112 349

KNOW YOUR
COUNCILLORS

Deputy President Buster Cooper
cooperb@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 937 207

Councillor Gina Boyne
boyneg@koorda.wa.gov.au
0438 062 037

Councillor Nicholas Chandler
chandlern@koorda.wa.gov.au
0428 927 120

Councillors are elected to represent the Shire’s residents
and ratepayers. If you wish to discuss a Council matter,
offer any suggestions, have compliments, concerns or
feedback, please contact the Councillors below.
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COVID UPDATE

Effective from 6.00pm,
Thursday 27 January,
mask requirements for all
indoor public settings was
extended to the
Wheatbelt and Great
Southern regions.

This follows more COVID-19
cases and exposure sites
being detected outside the
Perth, Peel and South West
region.

all indoor public
settings, including the
workplace
vulnerable settings like
residential aged and
disability care facilities
and hospitals

Masks must be worn in:

Usual mask wearing
exemptions apply.

The mask rule also applies
to anyone who has been in
the Wheatbelt and Great
Southern regions since
January 20 and has since
travelled to another region
that is not affected by
mask requirements.

TESTING
CLINICS

People are asked to keep
checking the list of
exposure sites and follow
the testing and isolation
advice if they have visited
an exposure site.

Western Australians are
encouraged to stay vigilant
and get tested immediately
if COVID-19 symptoms
develop, and use the
ServiceWA app and
mandatory contact
registers to check in to
businesses and venues.
A full list of testing clinics is
available on the HealthyWA
website (external link).

If you or a family member
starts to feel COVID-19
symptoms you can go to
your nearest Public
Emergency Department 
 for testing. 

A list of all the Wheatbelt
testing clinics is listed to
the right.

https://www.wa.gov.au/government/publications/covid-19-coronavirus-public-health-and-social-measures-perth-peel-and-the-south-west-frequently-asked-questions#exemptions-from-mask-requirements
https://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus/covid-19-coronavirus-locations-visited-confirmed-cases
https://www.wa.gov.au/organisation/government-of-western-australia/servicewa-mobile-app
https://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus/covid-19-coronavirus-contact-registers
https://www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/Articles/A_E/Coronavirus/COVID-clinics

